
Feedback Request 

Dear [Parent's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to continuously improve our 

Peer Mentoring Program at [School Name], we would like to request your feedback regarding 

your child's experience. 

Your insights are invaluable to us and will help us enhance the program for all students involved. 

We kindly ask you to take a few moments to complete the attached survey. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and collaboration. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[School Name]  

[Contact Information] 


